
 

 
To: All Participating Teams  
 
From: Daniel Haas 
 
VIA: ASC Website Posting  
 
RE: Associated Schools of Construction (ASC) 
 Student Competition – National Problem Statement 
 Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) 

Prequalification Statement – Addendum 1 
 
This memorandum is issued to address a question regarding the preparation 
and submittal of the Prequalification Statement identified in the December 20, 
2007 invitation. 
 
Question 1: 
 
I received an e-mail from Skanska with an outline for the LEED competition 
and a deadline for a pre-proposal of late January (24th-ish), but there is a line 
in the letter stating that submissions will be reviewed to determine if the group 
will be allowed to continue with the competition.  I need to make travel plans 
for our team and want clarification regarding how the process will work. 
 
Response 1: 
 
The specific language in question is: "In preparation for the competition, the 
selection committee requests that your team submit the Prequalification 
Statement detailed above by January 24, 2008, 2pm Pacific Standard Time to 
dan.haas@skanska.com in order to be considered for further proposal 
selection." 
 
Submittal of the Prequalification Statement is required for all teams planning 
to participate in the problem statement.  The Prequalification Statements will 
be graded as part of the response to problem statement. Failure to submit 
the Prequalification Statement will render the overall proposal non-responsive 
and disqualify a team from participation in the problem statement. 
 
If a registered team provides the Prequalification Statement they will be 
allowed to participate in the problem. 
 
Please note the due date and time is not an “-ish” deadline. 
 
END OF ADDENDUM 1 
 
Daniel Haas 
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